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LD 1049:
I agree that individuals should not have to notify law enforcement that they are 
carrying a firearm. Law enforcement has no legal obligation to protect citizens so it is 
none of their business how a citizen chooses to protect themselves. And it does 
nothing for officer safety because a bad guy who has intentions of harming a law 
enforcement officer doesn't need a firearm to do so.


